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I feel the hydric nature of the majority of this parcel has a very negative effect on the
requested zoning  change.

If the zoning change is allowed and the property is developed to its max, the purchasers of any
property developed at this site may find it necessary to question the Board's decision to allow
this hydric property to be developed so densely.  Current zoning works most closely with the
hydric properties.  Do not approve this request.

Delores Gargis
4489 Bowstring Ct, Titusville, FL 32796
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